Note NoL.H.l.ZOZ]

The Permanent Mission of the Federal Republic of Nigeria to the United
Nations Office and other International Organizations in Geneva presents its
compliments to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights (Special
Procedures Branch) and has the honour to acknowledge receipt of a Joint
Urgent Appeal from Special Procedures Ref UA NGA 5/2021 dated 26th August,
2021, addressed to the Honourable Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Federal
Republic of Nigeria, on allegations of enforced disappearance, arbitrary
detention, torture and ill-freatment of Mr. Nnamdi Kanu.

The Permanent Mission wishes to inform that the Joint Urgent Appeal has
been forwarded to its Headquarters for necessary action and any response
would be transmitted as soon as received.

The Permanent Mission of the Federal Republic of Nigeria to the United
Nations Office and other International Organizations in Geneva qvails itself of
this opportunity to renew to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human
Rights (Special Procedures Branch) the assurances of its highest consideroﬁon.c'j{;
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Geneva, 17h September, 2021

Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights
Palais des Wilson, CH- 1201
Genevaq, Switzerland




